


WE HAVE LISTENED TO PUPILS AND
HEARD THE FOLLOWING:

There are too many of us in a small
space’

=ople push others’



We want to reduce the congestion in
the canteen but still allow opportunity
for all to access the facility.

We will achieve this by establishing a
rota of when different groups of
an go to the canteen.




The following rota will be used from half term and for the rest of the year.
Please make a note of when you are expected 1o go to the canteen if
you intend on buying food and drink. Wearing a watch will help!

2ND HALF TERM - LENT 15T HALF TERM -PENTECOST 2ND HALF TERM - PENTECOST

1:30PM — IMMEDIATE ENTRY
YEAR 11 AND EARLY PASSES ONLY
Néth across period 3 immediate entry but must join the back of queue inside

4
1:30PM — LINE UP 1:30PM — LINE UP 1:30PM — LINE UP /'
YEAR 8 YEAR 9 YEAR 10

1:40PM — LINE UP
YEAR 9

1:40PM — LINE UP
YEAR 10

1:40PM — LINE UP
YEAR 8

1:45PM — LINE UP
YEAR 10

1:45PM — LINE UP
YEAR 8

1:45PM — LINE UP
YEAR 9




To create a safe, comfortable and respectful environment in
the Canteen the following rules must be followed everyday:

No queue jumping — including entering through MFL or top
drive entrance.

No student is allowed to move directly to the front of the
queue just to purchase a drink or sandwich. You must join
he queue.

be excused under any



Please sit down on a chair at a table to eat.
Please remove coats, hats and gloves when you sit down and before you begin to
eqt.

Please do not push or shout at anytime — that is not creating a calming eating/social
areaq.

Pleqse take all plates, cutlery, trays and rubbish to tray stack area and place rubbish in
ided. Stack trays and cutlery correctly.

leave in order to relieve congestion. We




Thank you for listening to the changes and rules. Thank
you to all pupils for your expected support in relieving
school congestion and creating a positive experience in

NY ) --.




